
Case No. 13-0196-EL-REN 

Staff Interrogatory – Initial Set 

  
Question 1:  In Section A of the application, the facility street address and the facility latitude 
and longitude are approximately 7 miles apart. In addition, according to usps.com the facility 
address is listed as follows: 

1624 Remelle Rd 

Monroeville, OH 44847 
 

Answer: 

 

Correct street name is Remelle Rd, as you have listed above. The “n” was a typo. 

The correct latitude and longitude for this facility are: 

41.184924, 

-82.659746 
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